
By: 

THE CITY OF MOBILE, ALABAMA 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

LETTER OF DECISION 

November 6, 2017 

Austin Engineering Co., Inc. 
7778-B McKinley Avenue 
Mobile, AL 36608 

Re: West terminus of Wvnnridge Drive extending to the South terminus of 
Widgeon Drive  
Council District 6 
SUB2015-00028 (Subdivision) 
Wvnnfield Subdivision  

Dear Applicant(s): 

At its meeting on November 2, 2017, the Planning Commission approved the request for 
a one-year extension. 

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 

Sincerely, 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Jennifer Denson, Secretary 

Richard Olsen 
Deputy Director of Planning & Zoning 

cc: 	Joe Vinson 

P.O. Box 1827 MOBILE, ALABAMA 36633-1827 
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